
Happy New Year!



This is a challenging time of year for many seniors. It’s cold out, it can be snowy and icy. We all worry about
falling. Heating is expensive. We don’t see friends as often.



We are here to help you do something different in the New Year! Think about getting out for a senior lunch or
come join us on craft days. The Senior Center at 16 Swifts Lane is a warm and welcoming place. Come stretch

with chair yoga! Connect with old friends and make some new ones!



Let’s make this a great year!




16 Swifts Lane, Kent, CT 06757 | (860) 927-158616 Swifts Lane, Kent, CT 06757 | (860) 927-1586

Our Staff

January-February 2023 Issue
Thank you to Kent School for printing of the newsletter. 





Senior Lunches Continue!

We will continue to offer Senior Lunches periodically during the Winter. Registration is 
required  in advance so that we have a head count and so that we have a contact list 

in the event of bad weather. Please call 860-927-1586 to register.



January 12th  Park and Recreation New Years Luncheon



January 26th  Lunch provided by South Kent School



February 2nd  Lunch provided by Giffords



February 9th  Park and Recreation Valentine’s Day Luncheon
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Tea at 3 
Intergenerational Program

We all yearn for connection. A
program that fosters intergenerational

togetherness is called Tea at 3. The
program, run by a Connecticut

nonprofit, matches college students
with older adults for a weekly phone
call. Last year, I participated and was

matched with a sophomore at
Amherst College. We talked about our

lives and I learned alot about what it
means to be a college student facing

academic, financial and career
challenges in today’s world. If you are

interested, please contact Tea at 3
through the information provided in
the adjacent ad.   – Rosemary Jones
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